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Hector P. Garcia, M.D,

3024 Morgan Street

Corpus Christi, Texas

THE WHITE HOUSE

Dear Dr., Garcia:

Many thanks for sending me a
copy of "Among The Valiant' by Raul Morin,

WASHINGTON

August 31, 1964

Your thoughtfulness is appreciated,

Special Assistant to the President

Sincerely,

Jack Valenti

Hector P. Garcia, M. D,

3024 Morgan Street

Corpus Christi, Texas
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